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Board Direction 

BD-004394-19 

ABP-303322-18 
 

 

At a meeting held on 01/11/2019, the Board considered the report of the Planning 

Inspector, as well as the documents and submissions on file, in relation to the 

proposed windfarm of up to 27 wind turbines (with a combined approximate yield of 

105MW), together with 2 electricity substations and battery storage, on lands at 

Bottlehill, Mullenaboree, Knockdoorty and Glannasack, County Cork.    

 

The Board determined, in accordance with the Inspector’s reasoning and 

recommendation, that the proposed development constitutes strategic infrastructure 

development as defined by section 2(1) of the Planning and Development Act 2000, 

as amended by section 6 of the Planning and Development (Strategic Infrastructure) 

Act 2006, and that a planning application should be made directly to the Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 01/11/2019 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


